
Subject: Mayor Bell's announcement to the Camera that I had to leave the Council meeting last
Tuesday for medical reasons.

Date: Sat, 6 Jul 2002 06:38:11 -0700
From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>

To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>
CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, Directors Team <managecomm@dnv.org>

A Message from Ernie Crist;

Mayor Bell's comment at the end of last Tuesday night's Council meeting was
somewhat curious but, considering his ongoing concern for my well being, not
exactly  surprising. As the last item on the agenda came up,  I  got up from
my seat and told him that I  was in some pain from a pulled muscle and
wanted to leave before  the meeting was out.  It was then that the Mayor
asked me to stay. I did,  thinking,  that he thought my vote would be of
consequence.  

I now realize that the reason the Mayor asked me to stay was not necessarily
for the vote however, but  in all likelihood to make sure that the TV
audience would know that  "Councillor Crist is leaving for medical reasons".

There is no need to worry, however,  my health is just fine. 

Have a nice day,

Yours truthfully, 

Ernie Crist  
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